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Thank you Mr President,
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Cape Verde welcomes the high-level delegation from Brazil headed by the Minister of Justice and Human Rights and would like to begin by thanking the Brazilian delegation for its initial presentation on the progress made in implementing the recommendations received in the last cycle of the universal periodic review.
 
Cape Verde would like to recommend that Brazil make efforts to intensify the promotion of the rights of persons of African descent through the adoption of a comprehensive policy of social and economic inclusion;
 
We would also like to recommend that Brazil rejoins the Global Compact for Safe, Orderly and Regular Migration and ratifies the international convention on the protection of the rights of all migrant workers and members of their families.
 
Finally, we congratulate Brazil on the progress achieved, wishing it many successes and a productive and constructive dialogue in the review we are conducting today at the Human Rights Council.
 
Thank you!

